
Welcome

where you can find info regarding
the new                       app 

that will allow you to track your
student while they are on the bus.

You can also find route maps &
bus bell schedules on their website. 

Please be aware that all students
 need a note in order to get off 
the bus somewhere other than 

     their normal stop.

Visit
transportation. lcsd2.org

BREAKFAST & LUNCH INFO

BEFORE 2:00 PM

We are unable to transfer a phone call from 
you to your students classroom.

Visit lcsd2.org, click district, department, 

then nutrition if you would like to:

If you need to speak with your student, 
leave a message with the office & we will 
have them call you during their next recess.

pay breakfast/lunch money online

print menus

complete free/reduced lunch application

Breakfast $2.00
Lunch $3.00
Milk $0.60 (when purchased separately from a meal)

STUDENT MEDICATION
If your student requires medication during the school day, you will
need to fill out a “Prescription Administration Authorization Form”.
The form can be at on lcsd2.org, family & students, then School
Health & Nurse Services. 

Completed forms can be turned into Nurse
Kelli or Mrs. Nield in the office. Please make
sure you get a Doctor signature if the
medication is a prescription.

Please visit osmond.lcsd2.org and familiarize yourself 
with the “Family & Student” section. Here you will find 

Osmond’s Handbook, Dress Code, Calendars, Bell 
Schedule, Newsletters & so much more.

Please call the office
with messages for your student or to 

have us write them a bus note. 

We can not guarantee messages after 
2:00 pm will get to your student prior 
to them being released from school. 

Please label 
backpacks, coats,
boots, lunchboxes,

sports equipment, etc.
This makes it 

easier to identify the
owner if they are

accidentally misplaced 
or forgotten.

.

If you have questions 
you are welcome to 

call the transportation
department at 
307-885-7146

Just a reminder that staff is not required to be 
in the building prior to 7:30 am. For the safety of
your student, we strongly encourage that you do

not drop off students until after that time.

“BusQuest”

BACK TO SCHOOL

Title 1 programs throughout the nation 
are partially funded using the percentage
of students on free and reduced lunches. 

Schools use this money to provide
additional help for students in need
academically.

Therefore, we encourage all families 
to apply for free and reduced meals 
by scanning the QR code. 


